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GUESSING 
JAR 

There will be a jar filled with 
all of the dry ingredients 
and some cookie cutters for 
making M&M cookies the 
week of December 5th-9th. 
Whoever guesses the closest 
amount of M&Ms without 
going over will win the jar and 
its contents. The winner will 
be announced on Monday, 
December 12th. It’s the 
perfect time of year for baking 
cookies! 

 

 
 

  

Happy Holidays! Reminder there is NO PRESCHOOL 
December 23rd-January 2nd. Classes will resume on Tuesday, 
January 3rd. Tuition deduction has already been figured in the 
master pay schedule. Enjoy your winter break! 

Tiny Tots is closed the following days: Friday, December 
23rd, Monday, December 26th, and Monday, January 2nd. 

 
 

You’re invited to a holiday celebration! There will be one 
for the Monday/Wednesday class on Wednesday, Dec. 
21st from 10:30-11:30 a.m. & one for the 
Tuesday/Thursday class on Thursday, Dec. 22nd from 
10:30-11:30 a.m. The children will still have preschool this 
day. Come enjoy a treat while listening to the children sing 
Christmas carols.  
 
 
 
 

Thank you for everyone for connecting with Rebecca for 
a conference. This is an important time for us to discuss 
goals for the children and how the year is going so far.   

 

 

Support Tiny Tots while you shop! Planning to do some shopping 
on Amazon this holiday season? If so, please consider supporting us. 
All you need to do is go to smile.amazon.com and sign in or create an 
account the same as you would for amazon.com. There is an 
option/search where you can put in Tiny Tots and Little Tykes as the 
organization you would like a portion of your purchase to go to. Thank 
you for your support! 

Check out this month’s Parent Education 
topic on 5 Tips to Being Present, Not 
Perfect, During the Holiday Season.  
(Can be found on Parent’s Page of website or on our 
front board in the lobby) 

 

 

 

Sensory Walk 

https://smile.amazon.com/


 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 


